
 

NOTICE 

 

Study Plans 

August 2024 OPEN WINDOW 

From August 1, 2024, to August 31, 2024 

Students enrolled in the Master’s Degree course in Nutritional Sciences are advised that from 

August 1st, 2024 until August 31st, 2024 it is possible to proceed with the presentation of your 

study plans. 

Please note that a second presentation window will be opened in January 2025. 

The methods of presentation of the plans are indicated in the below notes. 

General notes: 

1. All students are obligated to present a Study Plan to specify the "activities and courses 

chosen by the student" and achieve the credits required to obtain the qualification. 

2. The Study Plan can be modified annually in the established periods.  If you don't have to 

make changes YOU MUST NOT submit a new study plan. 

3. All the planned "active" activities can be chosen as "training activities of the student's 

choice" in the University in the year of presentation of the study plan, which however "have 

relevance" to the path training course for your degree course. 

4. The presentation of Study Plans is acceptable in two ways: Online and on paper. 

5. All regularly enrolled students up to the first year CAN submit the Online Study Plan up to 

first year beyond the allotted time, to Bachelor's and Master's Degree Courses (Ministerial 

Decree 270/09) that decide to include courses included in the training o:er of the Department 

of Pharmacy and HNS (study plans with exams overlapping programs and/or contents will not 

be approved). 

6. All other students MUST present the Paper Plan, including those who intend to have the 

recognition/validation of exams of their choice. 

The study plans presented in paper form must be sent via UNITICKET: 

http://ticket.unical.it/tickets/new/14/434/ 

 

The study plan presentation form, duly completed and signed, must be sent in pdf format. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Study plans that include   

  laboratory activities WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED 

 
 

FURTHERMORE: 

• When compiling paper study plans it is necessary to indicate all training activities “chosen by 

the student" which contribute to achieving the total credits foreseen in the study plan, therefore 

also "choice exams" already taken. 

• Please note that  “it is  necessary to be up to date with tuition fees  and be registered for the 

new Academic Year in order to present your study plan”. 

 

 


